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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

 
    

 

Elisabeth took this picture when Lidingö Capella performed during SB-Foundation’s worship service on 

November 20th.  It was glorious to listen to their pure and clear voices when they sang. Roger (far left in 

the picture) offered a homily on God’s grace, Arne read the bible texts and prayers. Afterwards the 

ambiance around the coffee table was also warm and joyous.  
 

 

Look what a beautiful,         Here are 60 Christmas presents for    Here porcelain dishes are packed 

knitted sweater for a            Romani children that need to be   for the upcoming long-distance truck 

child! There are more!         packaged and sent for Christmas. transport at the beginning of 2023.    

     

SB-Foundation receives a lot of wonderful gifts that we are very happy to send to disadvantaged people in 

Romania, where the need is great and the people so grateful for everything they receive.   
 

 

A warm thank you for your gifts with greetings from SB-Foundation  

and all of us on the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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